
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
The Lincoln County Local Government Review Study Commission is reaching out to the 

community to request input as part of the Local Government Review June 18th @ 5:30 p.m.  

Background:  
Every ten years, Montana residents have the constitutional right to initiate a Local 
Government Review. This process is unique to Montana and is intended to assess the 
effectiveness of each county’s current system of governance. 

Purpose of the Review: 
The Lincoln County Study Commission is examining the county’s: 
Powers – What the county government is legally authorized to do 
Form – Its organizational structure 
Plan – Operational aspects such as terms of office, partisan vs. nonpartisan elections, etc. 

We are also seeking community input on how well our government is meeting local needs 
and whether alternative structures or policies might better serve the public. If the 
Commission identifies areas for improvement, it may propose ballot measures to be 
decided by the voters. 

Public Participation: ZOOM Login – Meeting ID: 5451478326 / Password: 59923 

Public Hearing @ 5:30 p.m. on June 18, 2025 

Lincoln County Courthouse – Commissioner Meeting Room 108 
512 California Avenue, Libby, MT 59923 

North Lincoln County Annex – Commissioner Meeting Room 
66121 MT Hwy 37, Eureka, MT 59917 

Contact Information: For more information, please contact: 
Jennifer McCully 
Study Commissioner 
jenmccully@libby.org 
406-283-1983 

 

Legal ad: TVN & KVR: publish June 4, 11 & 18, 2025 

 


